TWO RIVERS PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Budget Hearing - September 22, 2014

- The meeting was called to order by President Bergeon at 6:30 p.m. 1.
- 2. The following members were present: Commissioners Charles, Harteau, Pinchard, Rohrer, and Bergeon. Commissioner Canty was excused
- 3. Written notice of this meeting was sent to the news media on Friday, September 19, 2014.
- The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 4.
- 5. Introductory comments were made by Board President Robert Bergeon.
- Finance Director Mary Kay Slattery and District Administrator Randy Fredrikson 6. presented the 2014-15 budget. Mr. Fredrikson indicated that the enrollment looks good and that the Lighthouse Learning Academy is a great addition and will continue to grow. He also discussed the Community Service Fund. We need to be sure that the money from this fund is a service to the community, not only the District. Our School Resource Officers (SRO's) are in our buildings and able to make connections with kids, which helps with the crime rate and also helps to keep order in the community. Not only do they serve the Two Rivers Public Schools, but also St. Peter the Fisherman and St. John's through the DARE Program. They are also involved in community organizations, fund raising for Rachel's Promise, they provide presentations to civic groups, and are the lead for ALICE training. The community service our SRO's provide is very broad and is a win-win for our District and the community.
- 7. Questions and comments from citizens on agenda items: None.
- Motion by Com. Stegemann, seconded by Com. Charles, to adjourn the meeting at 8. 7:05 p.m.; motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

unite Harteace

School Board Clerk

Lou Ann Linzmeier

Administrative Assistant

Louann Lingmeier